
1

Bill Westfall

To: John Sanate

Subject: RE: Recall

Good Afternoon, 
 
As you probably already aware, Walter Kidde has issued a massive recall on fire extinguishers.  This recall has impacted 
many RV manufacturers, which includes us.  We have filed a recall on the NHSTA portal and will be reaching out to 
customers via email.  If you have a unit that is affected by the recall, reach out to Walter Kidde at 855-271-0773 or visit 
their website at www.kidde.com and they will replace the fire extinguisher for free.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact us.   
 
Regards, 
NüCampRV Team 
 
 
 
 


